
CHIEFS BOARD REPORT NOVEMBER 2016 
       INDIAN HILLS FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
 
November 30, 2016 
 
1) We got 2 new members Angie Sowa wants to be an EMT and Ryan Mazer 
who is also with Denver Fire already has all of certs except wildland. 
 
2) Updated AD&D quote (see attached) 
 
3) FPPA Statewide death & disability plan is increasing from .01% to 2.75% how 
does board want to handle (see attached)  
 
4) After officers it was decided not to purchase bullet proof vest even with grant 
money. 
 
Calls for November  
3-Medical’s, 3-Mva’s, 1-Smoke Check, 1-Wildland Fire, 1-Rescue, 2-False Alarm, 
7-Cancel En route 
Total for November-18 
Total for Year-260 
 
Respectfully Submitted  
Emery Carson 
Chief 
 


